
 

 

To: Jeannette Mageo, Chair of Senate 

From: Denise Yost, Chair of the Faculty Affairs Committee 

Date: March 20, 2019 

RE: Health Sciences proposal to expand WSU Teaching Portfolios 

On behalf of the FAC, I am writing to recommend Faculty Senate approval of the 
attached proposal to expand WSU teaching portfolios for the health sciences. The 
motion passed with majority approval and recommendation that the proposal be 
forwarded to the Faculty Senate for discussion and approval.  

Briefly, the proposal specifies a 4-year pilot during which the four health science 
colleges would be released from the 5-page limitation on the Teaching Portfolio as 
currently specified in the Faculty Manual (III.C.5.d. Teaching Portfolio) followed by a 
report back on multiple outcomes (specified within) and recommendations moving 
forward. Please also see the attached letters of support from the College of Pharmacy, 
College of Nursing, College of Veterinary Medicine, and College of Medicine. 

 


